

Bangor – Bloomingdale – Covert – Decatur – Gobles – Lawrence - Mattawan 200 N. Phelps St., Decatur MI 49045 PHONE 269-423-4771/FAX 269-423-8373

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 7 July 2020

For more information, contact Director Dan Hutchins, 269.423.4771, ext. 4103

VBDL SCHEDULES LIMITED CAPACITY USED BOOK SALE

DECATUR, MICHIGAN - - - - Van Buren District Library announces a limited capacity Renovation Used Book Sale, July 20 - August 1, at Webster Memorial Library, Decatur.

According to Library Director Dan Hutchins, Webster Memorial is set to undergo a major interior renovation in the next few months. In order to prepare for the project, staff are assessing materials in order to get rid of the old to make room for the new.

Subsequently, the library has an immense quantity of adult nonfiction and fiction, and some children's books that need good homes.

Shoppers need to be advised that Webster Memorial's Community Room will be set up for social distancing and the library is counting on shoppers to wear masks. If the room's capacity is reached, shoppers will be asked to wait outside.

Sale hours are listed on the VBDL.org calendar: https://www.vbdl.org/events/. In exchange for the books, shoppers are asked to make a donation to The Friends of the Van Buren District Library. For more information, email info@vbdl.org or phone 269.423.4771.

Van Buren District Library is headquartered in Decatur with branches in Bangor, Bloomingdale, Covert, Gobles, Lawrence and Mattawan.

#####